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ST. CROIX CENTRAL HIGH SCHOOL CLOSED NOVEMBER 18 

 

ST. CROIX, USVI – St. Croix Central High School will close on Monday, November 18, due to 
the reoccurrence of a gaseous odor on the campus.  

Parents may begin picking up students at 12:45 p.m. School buses have been dispatched to the 
school to begin transporting students at 1:30 p.m. to their regular drop-off locations.  

The Department of Education has partnered with the Department of Planning and Natural 
Resources, Waste Management, Department of Health-Div. of Environmental Health and 
VITEMA to rectify the issue.  

Details regarding this source of the odor are forthcoming. A status update will be issued later 
today.  
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